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STUDENT ONNECTIONS.

Hi ,

On August 6, the Department of Education announced it would continue suspending loan payments and
waiving interest on student loans owned by the department until January 31, 2022, and that this will be the
FINAL extension of the payment relief efforts in place since March 2020.

As a reminder, you NEVER have to pay to take advantage of these relief efforts and there currently is no
guidance on potential loan forgiveness. The best resources for accurate and up-to-date information are the
Department of Education's website or free mobile app and your loan servicer's website.

Stay in the Know

Make sure you're getting the updates. Confirm that your contact information is up to date on your profile with
your loan servicer and StudentAid.gov.

For the most up-to-date information about COVID-19 and student loan payment relief, visit your loan
servicer's website (below). You also can visit: https://studentaid.gov/announcements-events/coronavirus.

Nelnet

https://www.nelnet.com/welcome

(888) 486-4722

PO BOX 82561 LINCOLN NE 68501-2561

Available Resources

A wealth of information can be found on the Federal Student Aid website. Additionally, Student Connections
provides FREE student loan support services on behalf of Los Medanos College.

If you have additional questions or need further assistance, a Student Connections Borrower Advocate can
help! You may contact us directly at (866) 311-9450 or chat with a borrower advocate at
https://studentconnections.education/go/172-249-935 Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. ET.

Sincerely,

Student Connections InTouch Team
On behalf of Los Medanos College
(866) 311-9450
intouch@studentconnections.com
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